
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: CQntactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 10:26 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

Si 
A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Leslie 

Last Name: Mitros 

Company: 

Email: LesMitros@Netscape.net 

Subject: REJECT COMMON CORE STANDARDS 

Message: 
Reference IRRC No. 2976 Dear Mr. Sumner, From my perspective as a high school math teacher, I strongly 
oppose adoption of PA Common Core standards. The math requirements are weaker than what is already taught 
in the PA curriculum. There are entire segments of curriculum that are not covered/required. My concern is that 
for the cost of adopting new books/materials, the end result will be a substandard curriculum that costs an 
excessive amount of money! Sincerely, Leslie Mitros Math Teacher Aquinas Academy 
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